Forum focuses on aquatic
invasive specles

The Lake Tahoe Aquatic Invasive Species Coordination Committee
will host a free public forum on Nov. 16 from 5:30 to 7:30pm
at the North Tahoe Events Center in Kings Beach.

Brief presentations will feature aquatic invasive species
prevention, control and monitoring projects in the Lake Tahoe
Basin and Truckee area.

The evening will begin with at 5pm with a 30-minute networking
session and will conclude with a question and answer period.

In addition to summarizing activities and accomplishments in
2011, presenters will highlight future plans and opportunities
for invasive species control and prevention efforts for Lake
Tahoe and Truckee area water bodies.

Lake Tahoe and Truckee area residents and boaters are urged to
attend and submit feedback regarding the future of the Truckee
Boat Inspection Program, which 1is currently a voluntary
program operated by the Tahoe Resource Conservation District,
but may become a mandatory inspection program in the near
future.
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